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Dear Sir,
I Would like to express my concern regarding the current proposed abortion bill. Why do we spend so much
 money to keep sick babies and unviable babies alive but think it's ok to take the life of a perfect unborn baby. 
 This to me is a form or genocide.  Babies are our future and have the right to be protected, that is why they are
 supposed to be safe in the mothers womb.
What is happening in this country.  Life is supposed to be sacred. Please protect those who can't protect
 themselves.
Lyn Hatch
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